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Dear all,  
 
As I write this to you, Year 3 are participating in their Reading NAPLAN task. As we have 
reminded all our students in years 3 and 5 their results are there to help us know the best 
ways to help with learning. Yesterday all students I asked stated they did their best and 
were proud of their efforts and this is what we value the most.    
 
Last week, I was fortunate to head to Sydney with our two school captains and Miss 
Williams. I know the girls will be sharing some of their adventures in this newsletter and I 
don’t want to steel their thunder. I will say that they were brilliant for the two days and that I 
was very lucky to be part of their leadership journey.   
 
Next Week, is Harmony Week, a time for us to celebrate our diversity and share good will 
and good food as a community. Tuesday is officially Harmony Day, and this is the day we 
invite each family to bring a plate of food to enjoy and share after our assembly. We all look 
forward to seeing you at this event. Please don’t forget to hand certificates into the office by 
Monday at the latest.   
 
With us knowing that regular attendance is one of the essential components of school 
success, I sent out some letters earlier this week for students who have attendance causing 
concern. If you got one of these letters and would like to discuss anything with me, please 
contact the school.  
 
Team Around a School – supporting with learning, wellbeing and behaviour.  
 
At Yanco Public School there is a fantastic team who are on the ground each and everyday 
supporting students and their families. What you may not know is that there is also an 
extended team who work with the school to provide guidance, opportunities, and support 
for all students in the school. The members of this team have been instrumental in helping 
us access support including resources, professional learning. I know that many of you know 
who some of these people are, but I thought it would be great if we introduced them to 
you.   
 
Learning and Wellbeing Team/ Student Support  
Tammi Ryan - Learning and Wellbeing Advisor  
Tracy McBeath Johnston - Assistant Principal Learning and Support  
Melissa Bray - Learning and Wellbeing Officer  
These ladies provide us with support in gaining additional resources to support students 
with an identified need.   
Joanne Brew - Out Of Home Care Teacher   
 
Psychology and Counselling Support  
Drew SInnett – School Psychologist (Every 2nd Monday)   
 
Attendance Support  
These personal personnel are authorised attendance officers who promote regular 
attendance at school for students of compulsory school age.  
Home School Liaison Officer and Aboriginal Attendance Officers  
 
Other Agencies   
Brigette Pritchett (and Rusty) – Rural Community School Worker, The Salvation Army  
Boys to The Bush – Paul and Brett  
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 

TERM 1 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

8 
March 13 March 14 March 15 March 16 March 17 

 

Scripture 
 

L.N.G. Rugby League 
trials 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN 

 

Riverina Primary Girls 
Touch 

Little Learners 

9 

March 20 March 21 March 22 March 23 March 24 

NAPLAN  
 

Primary Hockey Trials 

Harmony Day-shared 
lunch 

 

Open Assembly 
 

NAPLAN  
 

Scripture 

NAPLAN 
 

Primary Boys Football 
trials 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN  

 

Little Learners 

10 
March 27 March 28 March 29 March 30 March 31 

NAPLAN 
 

Primary Girls Football 
trials 

Scripture  Primary Boys AFL 
Final selection 

Little Learners 
 

LNPSSA Rugby League 
& Netball Gala Day 

11 
Apr 3 Apr 4 Apr 5 Apr 6 April 7 

Tony Lockett Shield 
MIA AFL Gala Day Scripture  Last Day of Term 

 
 

GOOD  
FRIDAY 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

Halogen National Young Leaders Day, 
International Convention Centre, Sydney 

 
 
MONDAY  
At 6.45am we (Mia and Indie) arrived at the Narrandera airport. Our flight got delayed 50 
minutes, but we managed. Up in the air it was an incredible view – quite breathtaking, like a 
patchwork of colours. Once we got closer and closer to Sydney we had to "chuck a u turn" 
over the ocean, the plane then fully turned on its side! We were mortified, and we may have 
screamed a little bit! 
 
Once we arrived, we instantly caught a cab to the hotel where we checked in. After this we 
went to the aquarium, Sea Life. There were so many fabulous and cool animals, it was so 
much fun. Our favourite part was when we went under the water in a big tube! After we got 
some ice cream and it hyped us up, we practically ran through the Zoo in record time. After 
the Zoo we walked to Circular Quay and went inside the Sydney Opera House , which was 
incredible. After that we caught a ferry back to Darling Harbour. We had a little rest and a 
swim at the hotel and then headed out to dinner. We went to Slims Burgers – which 
reminded us of stepping back in time. After dinner we walked and looked at all the pretty 
city lights and made our way back to the hotel and slept - like logs.  
 
TUESDAY  
In the morning we got up around 7:00, we put on our uniforms, had our hair done, ate 
breakfast and off we went to the 2023 Young Leaders Conference. What a wonderful 
experience listening to all the amazing people - Chris Green, Caitlin Basset, Nazzem Hussian, 
The Governor General of Australia, His Excellency David Hurley and Dr Jordan Nygun. In 
between breaks we could take photos with the speakers. We both took away things for the 
future from listening to all the speakers. One of the things we both loved from His 
Excellency, David Murphy was, “Learn to listen and learn to understand why you are leading; 
not for you but for those you lead. They are critical to being a successful leader. You are 
here today because people see potential in you. People see in you the ability to be good, 
strong leaders in the future.” 
 
After it was over, we refuelled our bodies with some Starbucks, always essential in the big 
city! Then it was back in a cab to Sydney Airport. With some time to get a few lollies and a 
little wander through the shops, we then got to watch a sunset from the plane. What a 
wonderful opportunity that we will both remember and be forever grateful for.  
 
By Mia and Indie 
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